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Good evening bulls, our school year is off to a great start and we are looking forward to beginning our second week of school.  We have some important reminders for you this evening.  Picture day will be held tomorrow, all students will have their pictures taken through English classes.  Those students that do not have an English class on campus are to report to the gym for pictures during their lunch period.

Student parking will be enforced as of tomorrow.  Students must park in their assigned, numbered parking space.  Only students with parking permits are allowed to park on campus.

Traffic has been heavy every morning before the start of the school day, please keep this in mind and plan your driving time accordingly.  

Thank you and have a good evening.

